
 

 
 

 

Hello SMS Families! 

 

Welcome to the 2018-2019 SMS School year.  Our first SAC meeting will be this 

coming Tuesday, August 21 at 5p.m. in the multipurpose room on campus.  The 

PTO kickoff meeting is immediately following at 5:45. 

 

Pamela Cooper, our Instructional Literacy Coach will co-chair SAC with me this 

year.   

 

The agenda will post to the SMS website by Monday. 

 

We look forward to working with you. 

 

Peace, Love & ART, 

 

Heather Hagy 

SAC Chair 

Electives Chair 

S.M.Art  
 

 


